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What is Washburn Tech? 
Washburn University Institute of Technology is a technical college located in Topeka, Kansas. McLouth High School students have the opportunity to attend as part-time students to complete training in several career fields. 
Who can go to Washburn Tech?
Any junior student in good standing is eligible to attend Washburn Tech. Good standing indicates, among other factors, that a student is on track for graduation in four years. Students who attend Washburn Tech will have a limited schedule when they return, so it is important to eliminate as many required courses during the freshman and sophomore years as possible. Please consult the McLouth High School handbook for more on “good standing.” 
How do I enroll at Washburn Tech as a McLouth student?
Three easy steps:
1. Complete an application online. Go to www.washburntech.edu and select “Apply Now” at the top of the page. 
2. Pass the WorkKeys placement exam for your program. Students take both an applied mathematics and reading for information test. Score requirements for each program can be found on Washburn Tech’s website under Career Programs. 
3. Meet with a Washburn Tech recruiter and pay the $20 application fee. The recruiter will come to McLouth at least one time each fall. 
How much does Washburn Tech cost? 
It depends on whether a student enrolls while in high school or as an adult learner. If your student enrolls in a Washburn Tech program as a high school student, the tuition cost is paid through Senate Bill 155. 
To find a good estimate of costs, visit www.washburntech.edu. Select “Career Programs” from the menu across the top of the page. Follow the menu on the left side to the program in which your student has interest. (For example, select Business and then Legal Office Professional.) On the right side of the page, you will find a list of program requirements with links. There is a cost sheet for both high school and adult students. 
How do students get to Washburn Tech? When is it?
We currently share transportation with Oskaloosa and Perry-Lecompton. Students are picked up in the south (high school) parking lot at 6:50 AM and return shortly after noon. McLouth students attend the morning session (8:00 AM – 11:10 AM) at Washburn Tech. 

